
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Notice for Classes VI to X 

          07/08/2024 

Dear Parent/s, 

This notice is for your kind information that due to Independence Day 

Celebration/ function on Tuesday, 13.08.2024 the Unit Tests which are 

scheduled for Tuesday, 13.08.2024 will now be conducted on Wednesday, 

14.08.2024. 

Thanking the parents for their co-operation in the matter. 

Principal 

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 


